
 

SHARED RESPONSIBILITY 
 

• SCWA wants to assure everyone that SCWA & Fort Worth 

Convention Center take the health and well-being of our 

exhibitors and attendees seriously. We will implement all 

current Protocols and CDC Guidelines to provide our 

attendees a safe and comfortable meeting environment. 

However we can not do this alone – please remember this is 

a SHARED RESPONSIBILITY 

 



• The Fort Worth Convention Center has safely held many events as large 

or larger than the SCWA EXPO since the first of the year.   

 

• The Fort Worth Convention Center has received the GBAC accreditation – 

which is the Gold Standard in providing a safe environment for events.   

 

• The Center is completely sanitized each night following our events. 

 

• The Center has installed the Bipolar Ionization System which is an air 

sanitizing process.   

 

 



• We will not be taking temperatures but the Convention Center and the EXPO will 
require “self screening”. 

 

• Mask wearing is optional for attendees who enter the public corridors, 
concourses and lobbies at each venue. Each individual exhibiting company will 
be responsible for creating protocols in their individual booths.  

 

• The Fort Worth Convention Center will provide hand sanitizing stations 
throughout the public areas and SCWA, compliments of Ver Tech, will provide 
hand sanitizing in the EXPO; Registration Desk area; General Sessions and all 
meetings rooms during set up and all hours of the Convention & EXPO. 

 

• Social distancing protocols in your booth will be your responsibility to determine.  
Again we will recommend in the aisles that everyone respect the social distance 
of at least three feet. 

 

• The Center will ask for some social distancing in the public areas and also the 
escalators/elevators 
 

 



 

As We Move Forward Together –  
 

Let’s Remember the 2021 SCWA 
Convention & Car Wash EXPO is a 
 Shared Responsibility  


